The Person County Board of County Commissioners will hold a public hearing on Tuesday,
February 21, 2017 at 9:00am in Room 215 of the Person County Office Building at 304 S
Morgan St, Roxboro, North Carolina to hear the following:

Request by the Person County Address Coordinator to add Lick Creek Ln to the database of
roadway names used for E-911 dispatching. The proposed private roadway will be located off
Gray Rd and begins in Orange County, and terminates in Person County. Due to impending
changes in E-911 dispatching software, two addresses along this private road will become out
of compliance with the Addressing Ordinance and may jeopardize public health, safety, and
general welfare.

Citizens will have an opportunity to speak regarding the above request.

Specific information about the request can be obtained from the Person County GIS
Department, 325 S Morgan St, Suite D.

Sallie Vaughn, GIS Manager



